
OIA 2021-058 

28 October 2021 

Tēnā koe

On 5 October 2021, the Minister for Climate Change transferred the following part of your Official 
Information Act (OIA) request to the Climate Change Commission: 

“May I have meeting minutes from any meeting the climate minister has had with Ngāi Tahu and 
Ngāti Waewae, the Climate Commission and Commissioners and West Coast Council and Mayors 
regarding a just transition away from coal?” 

This response addresses your request for information relating to meetings held with the Commission and 
Hon James Shaw, Minister for Climate Change. The Commission’s Chair, Dr Rodd Carr, and Chief Executive, 
Jo Hendy, meet regularly with Hon Shaw to discuss a range of topics. I can advise that the Commission 
holds no minutes from these meetings. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602.    

Please note that the Commission has a policy to proactively release OIA responses to help others have access 
to more information. Consequently, this letter will be published on our website with your name and contact 
details redacted to protect your privacy.   
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